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1. Lembaga Hasil Dalam Negeri Malaysia (LHDNM) had to withdraw all refund 

cheques issued on 27, 28 & 29 Mei 2009 and 1 & 2 Jun 2009 on technical grounds. 
 
2. The respective bank has been instructed to stop all payments for the affected 

cheques. 
 
3. Taxpayers are required to return the cheques to LHDNM at the following address: 
 
    Lembaga Hasil Dalam Negeri Malaysia, 
    Bahagian Perakaunan Hasil, 
    Jabatan Pungutan Hasil, 
    Tingkat 5, Blok 9, 
    Kompleks Pejabat Kerajaan, 
    Jalan Duta, 
    50600 KUALA LUMPUR. 
 
4. Replacement cheques will be sent to taxpayers via post not later than 10 June 2009. 
 
5. LHDNM would like to apologize for the inconvenience caused. 

 

THANK YOU. 

 
 Issued by   : NAJLAH BINTI ISHAK 
      Public Relations Officer 
      Lembaga Hasil Dalam Negeri Malaysia 
 
 Date    : 4 June 2009 
 
 Telephone No.  : 03-6203 1380  
 
 Fax No.   : 03-6201 2434 
 

 
Website : http://www.hasil.gov.my 
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